
BUCKINGHAM PALACE

Mrs G-.L.3. Pike,
Chairman,

National Federation of Women's Institutes

Please convey my warm thanlcs to all

members of the National Federation of Women's

Institutes in England, Wales, and the Islands,

for their kind and loyal message.

I send them my sincere congratulations

add my best wishes for their Golden Jubilee Year

ELIZABETH R.




